
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 May 2021 

   

Question (1) In Item 10.2 of the previous full council meeting on 29 April, 

it lists that £15,000 was paid to Sustrans in 2019/20 for 'Bike 

Life'.  Please provide detail of what services were included 

in that cost. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) In Bike Life report 

https://www.sustrans.org.uk/media/5965/bikelife19_edinburg

h_web.pdf, on page 12, “Better road quality and fewer 

potholes” is the biggest issue reported in terms of issues 

residents think are important for improving cycle safety in 

Edinburgh. Which Spaces for People schemes have seen 

road resurfacing form part? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Is another Bike Life survey /report scheduled and if so, 

when? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Is Bike Life reporting used to measure success or otherwise 

of Spaces for People? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Will the Council commit to undertaking equally detailed 

research for 'Walking Life' (with questions for those with 

mobility issues) as pedestrians are top of the hierarchy of 

road users and activities around active travel should lead on 

this? 

Answer (5)  
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